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I have reviewed the correction to the accompanying Rule 7.4.3.1, and
determined that the matter being corrected is a nonsubstantive error, and
that the correction is necessary to insure that the published rule and

corresponding opinion conform to the adopted rule, pursuant to section 24-4-

103(11)(d), C.R.S. (2017).

The correction addresses a typographical error in the rule, adopted July 25,
2018, submitted under Tracking Number 2018-00271, specifically:

The word “to” 1s missing in the first line of 7.4.3.1,
between “determined” and “have”, in the sentence
that should read: “.1 An employer or its agent shall
not be determined to have engaged in a “pattern of
failing to respond timely or adequately” if the number
of such failures during the year prior to such request
1s fewer than three or less than three percent of such
requests, which ever is greater.”

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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Sincerely.

FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

! /

A v P
/s/ John Algust Liz7a,
JOHN AUGUST LIZZA
First Assistant Attorney General
State Services Section
720.508.61568
john.lizza@coag.gov




